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Good afternoon
 
Firstly, Mammoth Hospital would like to extend our gratitude for being included in this
conversation. Psychiatric care in our community is a topic which has had many discussions
internally and we also recognize that it is an ongoing and steadily growing issue withing our
community and our county.
 
With respect to the Grand Jury’s findings (F3 & F4), Mammoth Hospital does not have any
response at this time.
 
With respect to the Grand Jury’s recommendation (R2), Mammoth Hospital appreciates the
opportunity to be included in the Crisis Care Committee and will send a representative as
and when the Committee is reinvigorated.
 
Again, we would like to extend our thanks to the Grand Jury for their work and our inclusion
in the discussion.
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